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From: Justin Ly - NOAA Federal <justin.ly@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, November 30, 2018 4:02 PM


To: Alecia NOAA Federal; Maria Rea - NOAA Federal; Howard Brown; Garwin Yip - NOAA


Federal; Cathy Marcinkevage - NOAA Federal


Cc: Seth Naman; Wes Smith; Barbara Byrne; Sarah Gallagher - NOAA Federal


Subject: Elevation issues for Trinity River Divison/CVP


Hi all,


CCO and CVO representatives had a follow up call this morning with Reclamation and other agencies to


discuss our comments on the Proposed Action sections of the Trinity River Division that were presented on


Wednesday's ROC Tiger Team meeting. The meeting went as well as it could, and we collaboratively learned


from each other's perspectives and identified operational and process constraints. Overall, Reclamation needed


to caucus internally on many topics to decide whether they would incorporate our suggestions into the proposed


action. One major fundamental concern is that Reclamation may be leaning towards excluding the Trinity River


Division (TRD) from the consultation (or at least the BA). We feel that the TRD is part of the CVP and


therefore is part of the proposed action.


Attached is a Google table summarizing the key issues, Reclamation's perspective, potential path forward, and


our recommendations on whether these issues need elevation. Please note that many of these topics do need


elevation if Reclamation doesn't address our concerns.


Many thanks to Barb and the CVO folks for engaging CCO-Arcata.


--
Justin Ly


North Coast Branch Supervisor
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